
PUC, 

Please stop this project.  I live at  Wagner, SD in the proposed project for Prevailing 
Winds.  My concerns are about my property.  I did not sign up my property, but I am concerned about 
the big cranes and don’t want them to touch my property.  I am concerned about the big turbines.  I am 
concerned when the turbines break down and come on property and tear it up.  Especially when it is 
muddy.  Those cranes are going to tear up our land during construction and the roads will be unsafe to 
drive on during this construction.   

Who sent this company an invitation to put these things in or near my property?  

They dig a big hole and put in cement.  The people that put the electricity in were nice people and did a 
good job of cleaning up after the work.  I enjoyed Charles Mix Electric and the work they did when they 
put in new electrical lines.  I am concerned about the impact of the soil and the big trucks.  Charles Mix 
Electric they were very good and come and fix things right away.  Will this company do that? 

I don’t like a mess and leaving me with a mess is wrong.  My renters will not be cleaning up after them.  
What is going to happen when they are no longer working?  Who is going to be responsible for taking 
them down and clean out the concrete in the ground? This wind project is not benefiting us. 

I heard the PUC lady on the NPR program on WNAX and she was good and is going to help protect us. I 
have heard from others in Nebraska and Iowa and how these towers are not good for anyone and we 
need the PUC lady to protect us too. 

 

Marlene Anna Skorpik 

 




